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26th January 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Exciting news next Monday, we will be starting our whole school learning experience for two weeks, to make this more 

exciting we will be sharing what it is with the children on Monday. 

Bumble Bee Competition- Chartwells  

Chartwells would like the children to design a 3D flower garden poster, showing what Hungry bees can feast on when 

they come out of hibernation. The children will bring home an A4 poster template today to draw their design, and 

then make it 3D by adding bits of material, paper, wood, card, buttons or anything else they have to hand to bring 

it to life. There will be two winners in each school, both receive a certificate and a flower garden starter kit for their 

classroom. The children can nurture the flowers and watch them grow – inside to start with, and then the pots can be 

popped outside from April onwards for the hungry bees. 

All entries to be returned to the school office by Monday 5 February 2024. 

Reminder – Half term 

Monday 12 – Friday 16 February and INSET day Monday 19 February  

Cross Country 

Last Wednesday some of the year fives and sixes went to 

Bishop Luffa to take part in a cross-country competition. 

The distance was 2.1 km of pure mud and a patch of 

grass. At the start of the year 5 boy’ s race it was like 

dominos with people tripping and falling all over the 

place. At the end of the year 6 girl’s race poor Meredith 

took a trip to the ground but she was very resilient and 

got up and finished the race. The first race was the year 

5 girl’s race; it was a blast to watch because Amelie 

Adams came 1st in her race by a long way.  Joe Frith 

had a very good race he was the first Bosham boy to 

finish in his category. Anabelle was the first year 6 girl to 

complete the race in Bosham. All the year 6 boys did 

really well. Overall, everyone had so much fun and we 

should all be proud of ourselves. None of this would have been possible without Mrs King and Mrs Jones so a huge 

thanks to them for making it happen. 

Amelie and William, Year 5 
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HOLY TRINITY CHURCH, BOSHAM 

 

 
 

Invite the pupils of Bosham Primary & their families 

to 

a Pancake Party on Shrove Tuesday,  

13th February 5.00pm - 6.30pm 

at 

St Nicholas Church Hall 

Brooks Lane, Bosham, PO18 9LA 

(soft drinks will be provided, adults bring your own wine!) 

 

For further information: please contact Rev Maria Sadler tel: (01243) 595030 or curate@boshamchurch.org.uk    

 
 

School PSHE Focus for next week – Help others to achieve their goals 

Monday 29th  January 

•  Rupert Warner-Jones (Mountain Climber) in to talk to Year 6 

• 15:45- 16:45 - Locality Girls football @ the Bourne 

• 18:00 Full Governing Board Meeting 

Tuesday 30th  January 

 

Wednesday 31st January   

• 13:30 - SG CHI 5/6 Stinger Netball at Bishop Luffa 

Thursday 1 February 

•  

Friday 2nd February  

• BSA Disco after school – KS1 3:30 – 4:30; KS2 5 – 6:15 

Tickets available on MCAS  
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Key dates for your diary 

• Monday 29 January - Locality Girls football at the Bourne Leisure Centre – 3:30 – 4:45pm – information sent to the 

children involved  

• Wednesday 31 January – Stinger Netball Year 5/6 – information has been sent to those children involved 

• Friday 2 February – BSA Disco, Reception and KS1 3:30 – 4:30 and KS2 5 – 6:15pm, tickets available on MCAS 

• Monday 5 February – Locality netball at the Bourne Leisure Centre – 3:30 – 4:45pm – information sent to the children 

involved  

• Tuesday 6 February – Year 5 parent meeting regarding Hindleap Warren – 3:15pm in year 6 classroom 

• Monday 12 – Friday 16 February – Half Term 

• Monday 19 February – INSET day, school closed to children 

• Thursday 22 February – Reception screening 

• Thursday 22 February - Y6 – National History Museum- payment item and consent on MCAS 

• Tuesday 5 March and Thursday 7 March – parents evenings – details to following on MCAS shortly 
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